










Woolsington Parish Council

The Council has not fully implemented recommendations made in its 2021/22 external audit report. The Council answered "Yes" to the 
relevant assertion in the 2022/23 Annual Governance Statement (assertion 7), claiming it has taken appropriate action in respect of audit 
reports. In future, the Council should ensure that appropriate action in response to audit recommendations is taken within a reasonable 
time.

28 September 2023

The Council holds general reserves of £246,361 (excluding earmarked reserves of £57,500) compared to its annual precept of £19,973 and 
expenditure of £89,849. The Council has no powers to hold revenue reserves for general purposes other than for reasonable working capital 
and should consider earmarking funds for specific purposes.

As part of its Annual Governance and Accountability Return submission the Council is required to provide for audit explanations for significant 
variances between the 2021/22 and 2022/23 figures in Section 2. Such explanations support the Council's own understanding of its financial 
performance. For 2022/23 the Council provided insufficient explanation of its variances because not all variances above the tolerance level 
were initially explained. Although explanations were subsequently obtained in future, the Council should provide an explanation for all 
significant variances as part of its AGAR submission. 


	Woolsington Parish Council - AGAR F3 2022_23.pdf
	EA.pdf



